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Dear Mr Shapps

I am writing to ask you to set up an independent panel to re-examine National Highways
proposals for the A303 in the area of Stonehenge, a road I know well.

Since the examination closed in October 2019, the world has changed in many ways:  in
particular we have become much more aware of the need to to take urgent action to
reduce emissions and the 2021 Environment Act has set new targets around nature
recovery.  At the same time, I am sure that costs have soared

The scheme proposed by National Highways would lead to increased emissions as well as
causing huge damage to the natural environment.  

At the same time, it would cause irreparable damage to one of the most important
archaeological sites in the UK. 

We owe it to our children and grandchildren to preserve the land for them as much as we
can.  Surely you do not wish to go down in history as  who destroyed
a significant part of our heritage!

Please set p a review before irreparable damage is done.
Sincerely
(Dr) Elizabeth A Burroughs

 

 




